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Tonight, April 9
7:30 P.M. Broadcast Church Service: Devotional Readings from the Gospel of Mark and Arcana Coelestia  
Friday, April 10
8:00 A.M. Check your e-mail inbox for a very special depiction of the Easter story from the Gospel of John. 
Sunday, April 12
10:00 A.M. Broadcast Church Service: EASTER
Tuesday, April 14

7:30 P.M. Meeting of the Kempton New Church Board of Trustees 
Wednesday, April 15
7:30 P.M. Youth Group Doctrinal Class. A Zoom invitation will be e-mailed to the group.
Thursday, April 16
7:30 P.M. Society Doctrinal Class on the end of John, Chapter 21. Please contact Lawson if you are interested so he can e-mail you a Zoom invitation.   
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Devotional-Readings Service: This will be broadcast on Thursday, April 9, at 7:30 P.M.  The readings (attached) will be on the Last Supper and the Lord's Passion from the Gospel of Mark, with related passages from Arcana Coelestia.  This service usually includes Holy Supper as well, but for this year we will have to wait until we can once again meet as a larger group. In the meantime, I am happy to administer Holy Supper for very small groups on another day that works and in a way that is consistent with the governor’s social distancing requirements. Please contact me if you would like to do this, and we can make the necessary arrangements.                                            – Brett 
Easter Sunday Service: This Sunday, April 12, at 10:00 A.M., church will again be broadcast online. If you would like to join the small group who attended the service in person last week, please let me know so that we can facilitate your attendance while following the governor's guidelines around social distancing. Our website for attending church online is www.kemptonnewchurch.org.  I am very much looking forward to the time when we can all worship together again in our sanctuary. – Brett (215-421-2487 or brett.buick@gmail.com)
Attached are: 

· passages you can read in preparation for this Sunday’s service or use in family worship, and

· the Easter Sunday worship booklet (Order of Service with hymns)

The General Church’s New Christian Resources: General Church Education (GCED) offers free downloads for lessons in digital format – through the following link.          http://www.newchristianresources.org/Jacobs-Ladder_c_82.html 
Board of Trustees Meeting of April 7, 2020: The meeting focused on two main topics – a loan request from the Old School Village and the budget for the church and school.  The board was supportive of the request from OSV and will consider it in more detail on April 14.  Regarding the budget, I am feeling very grateful for the conscientious stewardship of our board, our treasurer, our business manager, and our investment committee.  The church and school are in solid financial shape in spite of the upheaval in the markets. (Our treasurer is just now sending out the spring appeal for help in meeting our current budget; his letter contains more information regarding our fundraising goals for this year.) If you have any questions please get me a call. – Brett 
Contact the Church Office for Elizabeth Cooper’s New Address (which is also Penn and Leesa Cooper’s new address, in case we never shared it): Again, we wish the Coopers all the best in their new place and are very glad they could find one in the Kempton area. Yes!
Calvin and Maggie!  The Odhners have returned to us after almost a decade, and we give them a warm welcome indeed. At some point we may actually be allowed to give them hugs, but in the meantime, we wish them all blessings as they settle back into their house. You can get their contact information from the church office. 
Is This Yours? A book returned to the library by mistake: “Can You See What I See?: Picture Puzzles to Search and Solve” by Walter Wick. – Carla (society@kncs.org or 610-756-6140)
Any Stamp Collectors Out There?: I have some French postage stamps I would be happy to mail to whomever would like them. – Deeb Gilbert
(Repeat) Weekday KNCS Chapel Talks can be found at https://kncs.org/Online/chapel.php
(Repeat) Charitable Assistance Fund: If you know someone who could use some short-term financial help, please contact Brett Buick (pastor) or Tom Kerr (chair of the fund). 
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